
Dear Mr. Stevenson, 
  
I wish to express strong opposition to the proposed CSA changes ref# NI 31 -103 
  
First of all, it is not the governments business nor any other individuals to say who can and can 
not qualify to invest in anything.  
  
Second of all it is no one else's business to know a persons net worth unless they wish to 
disclose it to them. It must surely go against the privacy act.  
  
I can understand why someone who is lending you money would need to know in order to get an 
idea if you are able to pay them back but there is no reason on earth why you should have to 
disclose this info to someone who you are thinking of investing with.  
  
Please vote down/oppose these changes. It is not in the best interest of the people to support 
such dictatorial regulations. 
  
We are said to live in a Free country, please let's keep it that way. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
Colleen Barton 
(403-698-2617) 


